
Press Communique 

Metro Express Project (Phase 3) 

Traffic Scheme for drainworks at Ebene Recreational Park Roundabout 
 

The public is hereby informed that drain works pertaining to the Metro Express Project will 

be carried out at the Ebene Recreational Park Roundabout along Rose-Hill – Trianon Road 

(A14) for a period of 1 month as from Saturday 26 March 2022. 

 

The necessary traffic signs will be set up to inform and guide road users. Traffic will also be 

controlled by the Police during peak hours.  

 

Drivers are strongly advised to exercise caution when approaching the work area and to drive 

within the prevailing speed limit. 

The Ministry regrets any inconvenience caused and relies on the usual cooperation of the 

public.     

 

       Ministry of Land Transport and Light Rail 

24 March 2022 


